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Rhiannon Batsford

From: OGA Correspondence <oga.correspondence@ogauthority.co.uk>

Sent: 11 August 2017 15:45

To: Rhiannon Batsford

Subject: RE: FAO Sir Patrick Brown: TG Fracking campaign

Dear Rhiannon 

 

Please find a response to the letter from Mrs Collins below. 

 

'Dear Mrs Collins 

 

Thank you for your letter to our Chairman, Sir Patrick Brown, of 25 July 2017. Please accept our apologies for the 

delay in responding. 

 

The UK government believes shale gas has the potential to provide the UK with greater energy security, growth and 

jobs, and encourage safe and environmentally sound exploration to determine this potential. 

 

The UK has a strong regulatory regime for exploratory activities, and over 50 years of experience of regulating the 

onshore oil and gas industry nationally. Measures are in place to ensure on-site safety, prevent environmental 

contamination, mitigate seismic activity and minimise greenhouse gas emissions. 

 

The Oil and Gas Authority (OGA) is one of a number of regulators with a role in onshore exploration. Our parent 

department, the Department for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy (BEIS), provides further information on its 

website, with regulation  - including the role of the OGA - covered in section 6  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/about-shale-gas-and-hydraulic-fracturing-fracking/developing-shale-

oil-and-gas-in-the-uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Oil and Gas Authority 

E: OGA.Correspondence@ogauthority.co.uk T: 0300 020 1010 Follow us on Twitter.com/ OGAuthority 

 

Oil and Gas Authority is a limited company registered in England and Wales with registered number 09666504 and 

VAT registered number 249433979. Our registered office is at 21 Bloomsbury Street, London, United Kingdom, 

WC1B 3HF.  

                                         

For information about how we process data and monitor communications please see our Data Protection Statement 

and for terms of use please see our Terms and Conditions, both available on our website. 

 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Rhiannon Batsford [mailto:Rhiannon@the-tg.com] 

Sent: 25 July 2017 10:53 

To: OGA Correspondence 

Subject: FAO Sir Patrick Brown: TG Fracking campaign 

 

Dear Sir Patrick, 

 



2

Please find attached a copy of a letter from the Townswomen's Guilds National Vice-Chairman, Janice Collins, 

outlining the organisation's stance on fracking and fracking regulations. A physical copy will be sent in tonight's post. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you in due course. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Rhiannon Batsford 

Campaigns 

  

Direct Line: 0121 326 1974 

Direct Email: rhiannon@the-tg.com 

  

Townswomen's Guilds 

A company limited by guarantee, registered in England 

No: 5901323 

(Registered Office) 

Gee Business Centre 

First Floor 

Gee House 

Holborn Hill 

Birmingham 

B7 5JR 

  

Registered Charity No: 1115974 

  

Main Office:  0121 326 0400 

Web:           www.the-tg.com 

General Email: contact@the-tg.com 

  

This email and any attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which 

it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient you are prohibited from using any of the information contained 

in this e-mail. In such a case, please destroy all copies in your possession and notify the sender by reply e-mail. 

Opinions, comments, conclusions and other information in this e-mail that do not relate to the official business of 

Townswomen's Guilds are not endorsed by it. 

This email or any attached files may represent or reflect the originator's personal views and opinions, and may not 

necessarily reflect those of Townswomen's Guilds and members of Townswomen's Guilds. 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: administrator@townswomen.org.uk [mailto:administrator@townswomen.org.uk] 

Sent: 25 July 2017 10:10 

To: Rhiannon Batsford <Rhiannon@the-tg.com> 

Subject: Scanned Documents 
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